

August 30, 2019

Dear Reeve of St Paul County Steve Upham,

My name is Janna Zarowny. I am the organizer for the St Paul Terry Fox Run. I am writing to inform you of the upcoming Terry Fox Run, Sunday, September 15th, 2018. Registration starts at 12:00 at the St Paul Recreation Centre and the run starts at 1:00 pm.

For millions of people worldwide Terry Fox is the face of hope for cancer research and continues to be a leading national investor in research. The Terry Fox run is different from most other fundraising events in that it is 100% volunteer driven, with no corporate sponsorships. 79 cents of each dollar raised goes directly to research, making the Terry Fox run one of the best in the Canadian not-for-profit sector. While the local fundraiser Haying in the 30s is an invaluable event that provides support to St Paul and area cancer survivors. Terry Fox supports research for a cure.

On Sunday, September 15th, I would like to invite you to participate in the St Paul Terry Fox Run.

The mission of the Terry Fox Run is to be an inclusive event for the community to come together for one purpose, Terrys' purpose; to find a cure. Your support will help us spend more time creating a family-friendly event that the whole community will want to enjoy.

I hope you will consider this humble request and arrange for some time from your busy schedule to come and participate. Please feel free to contact me if you have any further questions at janna.zarowny@ahs.ca or 780.614.7121

Most sincerely,

Janna Zarowny St Paul Run Organizer

BN/Registration Number: 10809 9979 RR0001